
NEWSLETTER
THE PLUMERIA SOCIETY OF AMERICA, INC.

May 20, 1981

IMPORTANT NOTICE

MAY 30. 1981 will be the
Society of America, Inc"
previously scheduled"
On May 30, 1981, Saturday morning at 11100 atm. at 3375 Del Monte,
is the time and place of our meeting" L~ch will be served,
Our guest will be Riehard Eggenberger of Matrimandir Gardens,
South India. Mr. Eggenberger for the last twelve years has been
developing and maintaining the plumeria "Garden of Perfection"
and has acquired 140 different varieties of plumerias from travels
around the world. This will be an informal occasion so that each
member can meet and talk with Mr. Eggenberger. We must have an
accurate count of members who will attend, so please call either
Lydia Hilliard at 529-5393 or Elizabeth Thornton at 468-6275 if
you will attend---AS SOON AS POSSIBLE, please.

date of the next meeting of The Plumeria
We will not meet on June 9. 1981 as

Please circle JULY 12, 1981 on your calendar and plan to partici-
pate in our Flower Show, Plant Sale and Workshop at the Houston
Botanical Gardens, 4501 Woodway, from 10.00 a.m. to 5 p.m. The
participation of every member is necessary for the success of this
event. The public response for our first show was overwhelming and
we must have more flowers to show and plants to sell. If every
member would arrange to contribute a minimum of 5 plants, large or
small, we should be able to fill the demand" It is not too late
to start cuttings NOW. Small seedlings were readily bought last
time so bring any you feel you can part with.
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